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Press release 

20:00 CET, 2020-03-25, Solna 

 
BillerudKorsnäs withdraws proposal regarding extra dividend  

The Board of Directors of BillerudKorsnäs has decided to withdraw the previously 
proposed extra dividend. The proposed ordinary dividend remains. 

Against the background of the increased uncertainty due to the Covid-19 pandemic, the Board 

of Directors prioritizes to maintain BillerudKorsnäs’ strong financial position and maneuverability. 

The Board has therefore decided to withdraw the previously proposed extra dividend of SEK 

4.30 per share.  

 

The Board’s proposal for an ordinary dividend of SEK 4.30 per share remains. The Board also 

proposes that a mandate is obtained for repurchase of own shares. 

 

Provided that the uncertainty has decreased and the visibility in the market has improved, the 

Board of Directors has the ambition to summon the shareholders to an extraordinary general 

meeting later this year to resolve on an extra dividend. 

 

The Annual General Meeting will be held on 5 May 2020 at 15:00 at Norra Latin, Stockholm City 

Conference Center in Stockholm, and the notice convening the Annual General Meeting, with 

the Board's complete proposals, is planned to be published on 2 April. 

 

 

For further information, please contact:  

Ivar Vatne, CFO, +46 8 553 335 07 

Lena Schattauer, Head of Investor Relations, +46 8 553 335 10  

 

 

This information constituted inside information prior to publication. This is information that BillerudKorsnäs AB 

(publ) is obliged to make public pursuant to the EU Market Abuse Regulation. The information was submitted for 

publication, through the agency of the contact persons set out above, at 20:00 on 25 March 2020. 


